














Our office is in the process of updating the 
poll worker training for the May Elections 
and it will go live on Monday, April 2nd. 

We sure hope that you will use this new 
training tool — it’s super convenient! 

Mark your calendar now and begin collecting 
e-mail addresses so that on Monday, April 
2nd, you will be ready to enter your poll 
workers for their “virtual election school” 
and you can send out a notice to them the 
same day. 


